

MOOSE NEWS

May 2022

PRESIDENT: Scott Boner PAST PRESIDENT: Taylor Lisco

VICE PRESIDENT: Breck Wagstaff CHAPLAIN: Kyle Haar

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Will Renner

ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS: Rick Wass

TRUSTEES: Jake Marcus, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

***** MOOSE NEWS *****

SPRING FLING

The Lodge will host a Spring Fling on Friday, May 6th. Duane Siebken will be serving stuffed pork chops starting at 6 pm. There will be music by Kalyn Beasley following dinner. **Please RSVP** to Becky at the Lodge.

GUN RAFFLE

Floyd Moore won the gun raffle. Thanks to our wonderful Moose members \$3,670 was received to be used toward the Lodge property insurance. Special thanks to Duane Siebken and Bernie Underberg for your work on this raffle. Also thanks to Douglas Feed!

BEEF RAFFLE

The drawing for the beef will be May 26h. There was a misprint on some of the tickets about the date of the drawing. There will be two winners which will each receive a half of beef. Big thanks to the Lisco family for donating the beef to the Moose Lodge! Becky has additional tickets at the Lodge if you would like to purchase.

SCHOLARSHIP NEWS

Applications for the high school scholarship are due May 6th. Stay tuned for information on the Continu-ing Ed scholarship. If you have any questions con-tact Breck Wagstaff 351-1295.

REMINDERS

We are serving steaks and shrimp on Friday nights. We have also added a Buffalo burger. Come join us for dinner!

Just a reminder that we only send one newsletter per household.

Lastly, we still have 65 members who are past due with their membership renewal. Please get with Becky if you need help with your renewal.

SPECIAL RECEPTION

Please join the family of Duane and Lee Ann Siebken on May 27, 2022 at 7 pm at the Lodge to celebrate 60 years of service to the Douglas

Community. Duane and Lee Ann have been nominated for the prestigious Jefferson Community Service Award.

The Jefferson Awards Foundation was created in 1972. The awards are given at national and local levels to ordinary people who do extraordinary things without expectation of recognition. Please come celebrate a life of volunteerism, public service and selflessness for Duane and Lee Ann!



The Queen of Hearts

Come for dinner and your chance to win!! Your dues must be up to date to participate.

POT IS \$10,500

In my last letter as President I just wanted to say thank you to all of the members of the board and the lodge who have helped me this past year. There have been countless people who have helped me, and I am truly grateful to everyone of you.

Your President, Scott Boner